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January 3rd              8:00 pm    Monday                    Officer’s Meeting    

January 5th             8:00 pm Wednesday               Business Meeting 

Jannuary16t              h            10:00 am   Sunday              Memorial Mass @ St Joseph’s Church 

January 22nd                              7pm Saturday                Italian Night Saint Regis Council 

January 23rd                                 1pm Sunday      Red White and Blue Vets dinner Dance   
 
 
 

Note: Until further notice as per Knights of Columbus Meeting Policy, when attending a meeting, 
MASKS  will be optional, if you have been vaccinated. 
If you feel  more confutable wearing one that’s fine also 

 
 

          Limited copies of the Knightlife are available in the members lounge. 
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 Who donate their time  
 

 

Dear Brother Knights, 
Greetings, I hope everyone is healthy and well. 
 
I hope you had a very Merry Christmas and a healthy start to the New Year of 
2022.  I would like to thank the Harris’s for a great job on the Christmas party.   It 
was great to see the hall packed with people again, with everyone enjoying and 
being together.!!!  I want to thank the Columbiettes, Knights, and the Corporation 
for their donations to the party.  It all added up to a great night! 
 
We have our most bountiful evening for food lovers……. Known as Italian 
Night!!  The date of Italian Night is Saturday, January 22nd @ 7pm to 11pm   
The cost is $65.00 per person.  That includes food and beer, wine and soda.  
There will be a cash bar for drink purchases.   There will be a DJ.  It has 
always been a very enjoyable night; you don’t leave hungry.  For Tickets, call 
Vinny Leffieri at 347-992-0352 
 
The Red, White and Blue Dinner has been rescheduled to Sunday, January 23rd 
at 1:00 pm.  Please note the change on your calendars!!!  The cost for the 
event is $15.00 per person.  Please contact Tom Gillin at 516-658-7722 for 
tickets and further information.  
 

Council Building Update:  Right now, we are still in the first phase of assessing the 
value of the building and property.  We have a great commercial realtor who is 
going to assess the building to see how much it is worth. 

Carmela and I would like to wish all of you and your families a 
Blessed and  a Happy Healthy New Year !!! 

 
Regards 

vincent safina 
Grand Knight 
Email:  harleydom@yahoo.com 

We’re at our best when 
we support each other. 

Not when we cancel each 
other out for our past 

mistakes, but when we 
help each other to grow. 

 
-Joaquin Phoenix, Actor 



 
 

St. Regis Council Officers 

 Chaplain: Fr. Vitus Mbalamu 631-588-8456 

 Co-Chaplain: Edward Grieb 631-588-8456 

 Grand Knight:  Vincent Safina 631-838-0773 

 Deputy GK:  Jeff Thure 917 439-4450 

 Chancellor:  Ed Cordero 631-921-4740 

 Recorder: Larry McCourt 631-588-2453 

 Financial Secretary: Richard Santiago 631-835-1728 

 Treasurer: Steve Barone 516 220-0681 

 Lecturer: Felix Fernandez 631-617-1103 

 Advocate: Peter Freni 516-382-4468 

 Warden:  Pat Gallagher 631-767-3408 

 Inside Guard: Richard Hartnett 631-467-2418 

 Outside Guard:  Joseph Nuccio 631 588-3663 

 Outside Guard: Gil Cruz 631-918-2500 

 3 yr. Trustee: Peter Freni 516-382-4468 

 2 yr. Trustee: Steven Blair 631-389-8530 

 1 yr. Trustee:  John R Harris 934-777-0176 

 District Deputy:  Rich Neubauer PGK 631-220-5302 

 Club 4651 

 President: Mike Kiernan 631-241-4820 

 Vice President: Vincent Lifrieri, PGK 347-992-0352 

 Board Member: Tim Mawn 631-835-3030 

 Board Member: Vincent Granice 631-265-1021 

 Board Member:  Ed Cordero 631-921-4740 

 Treasurer:  William Worth 631-848-7067 

 Grand Knight:  Vincent Safina 631-838-0773 

 Catering Manager: Pat Dillon 516-650-0375 

 Business Manager: Jim Tallman 917-440-195 

 

Activities Directors and Chairmen  

 Program Director:  Sean Duffy 1 516-779-3668 

 Membership Director:  Jeff Thure 917-439-4450 

 Charity Chairman: Gil Cruz 631-918-2500 

 Church Director: Edward Grieb 631-588-8456 

 Belljar Manager: John Harris 631-285-3249 

 Fraternal Chairman: Robert Mayrose 631-585-5391 

 Conf. & Chapter: Tom Gillin 631-981-8229 cbm210@optonline.net 

 Disbursement Coordinator: Guy O’Brien 631-736-3174 

 Columbiettes Coordinator:  Jeff Thure 917 439-4450 

 Senior Citizens: OPEN 

 Retention: Richard Santiago 631-835-1728 

 K of C Insurance: Patrick McGuire 631-591-0491 Patrick.McGuire@KofC.org 

mailto:Patrick.McGuire@KofC.org


 Blood Chairman:  ,  Mark Johnson, Sr. 631-737-1615  

 Pro-Life: Nick Mattessich 631-219-3313 

 Fourth Degree: Bob Koepper 631-588-7662  

 GK Advisory: All PGKs 

 Adopt-A-Child:  OPEN 

 Council Photographer: OPEN 

 Family Director: Peter Freni, PGK 516 382-4468 

 Ambassador to Rome: Ben Scannella 631-585-1431 

 Youth Director: Tom Gillin 631-981-8229 

 Council Website Steven Blair knightspot4651@gmail.com 

 Parade Chairman: Jim Tallman 631-588-1837 

  

Knight Life 

 Layout Editor: Steven Blair knightlife4651@gmail.com 

 

Columbiettes 

  President: Emily Harris 

 Membership Chairlady: Lisa Laveroni 631-942-8390 

 

Knight Spot 467-9064 

 Bar Manager: Mike Kiernan 631-241-4820 

 Asst. Bar Manager: Frank Giordano 

BAR HOURS: Monday-Thurs. 7 pm to Midnight 

 Friday 7 pm to 2 am 

 Saturday 5 pm to 2 am 

 Sunday: 1 pm to 8 pm  

**BAR CLOSES AT BARTENDER’S DISCRETION** 

 

  Catering 588-8043 

 Club 4651 Catering Office Hours: Monday 7 pm to 9 pm 

 Catering Manager: Pat Dillon 516-650-0375 

  

Chapter Delegates  

 John R Harris PGK 

 Vincent Safina GK 

 Thomas Fawcett PGK 

 Daniel Purcell PGK 

 Ed Cordero 

 Thomas Gillin 

 

State Convention Delegates 

 Jeff Thure DGK 

 Vincent Safina GK (alternate) 

 Daniel Purcell PG(alternate)                                             

 John R Harris PGK (Alternate) 
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God, our Father, protector of the poor and defender of the widow and orphan, you  called your priest, 

Father Michael J. McGivney, to be an apostle of Christian family life and to lead the young to the 

generous service of their neighbor. Through the example of his life and virtue may we follow your Son, 

Jesus Christ, more closely, fulfilling His commandment of charity and building up His Body which is the 

Church. Let the inspiration of your servant prompt us to greater confidence in your love so that we may 

continue his work of caring for the needy and the outcast. We humbly ask that you glorify your servant, 

Father Michael J. McGivney, on earth according to the design of Your holy will. Through his intercession, 

grant the favor I now present (here make your request). 



 

 

 

 

 

IN MEMORIAM 

Columbian Year 2021‐2022 

Salvatore Lettieri 

Joseph P Ryan 

Michael R Brock 

Frank J Palmeri Sr 

Patrick James Scollins 

Gregory V Hamilton 

Joseph Daly 

Anthony Antonucci 

Bob Bursides 

Peter Booth  

Joseph Fey 

 

Our Service Men and Women 

And all our deceased Members  

May their Souls Rest in Peace 



Dear Sister Columbiettes, 

Wishing you my entire dear sister Columbiettes and their families a happy, healthy 
New Year. A year of new blessings to us and our loved ones. I hope that 2022 is a 
joyous year. 

Our December meeting was so fun. Thank you Debbie Woods, Pat Favret, Britney 
Biehner, Toni Matera, Lisa laveroni, Sally Ferrante for bringing the chocoates for our 
Trivia game. Sister Columbiette thanks also for the donations and for wrapping the 
gifts for the Soup Kitchen. Past President Carmela Safina you did a great job, taking 
charge of the Soup Kitchen and give away Christmas Gifts. �
�‘�‘�†���Œ�‘�„�á�����ï�• so proud of 
you ladies, more power to all of us Columbiettes.  

The St Regis Christmas Party was a successful event and everybody had a great time. 
First of all I would like to thank Past President Carmela Safina, Marilyn Cordero, and 
Grand Knight Vincent Safina for all their help from the start till the end of the  
Christmas Party.  Thanks to our Columbiettes Officers, Sisters Columbiettes for 
donating the baskets and also to Gallagher Family that donated a beautiful and 
lavish basket that we raffled. My husband and I �…�ƒ�•�ï�– make the Christmas party a 
successful event without all your help and support. We are very appreciative for 
giving your time, and effort in making our Christmas Party great. 

March 20 the Columbiettes will have our Communion Breakfast. I need a Chair Lady 
and Committee to run the event. Ladies please participate.    

PLEASE PUT THESE DATES ON YOUR CALENDAR:  

JANUARY 3, 2022, 7:00 PM ���	�	���������ï�����������������
   

JANUARY 12, 2022, 7:00PM WEDNESDAY COLUMBIETTE BUSINESS MEETING  

JANUARY 16 2022 9:00 AM SUNDAY MEMORIAL MASS 

JANUARY 22 2022 SATURDAY   8:00 PM TO 12: 00 PM ITALIAN NIGHT DINNER 

JANUARY 24 2022 MONDAY COALITION FOR LIFE  

Before the year-end, I want to express my gratitude to Past Presidents, Officers, 
sister Columbiettes, brother Knights, and the Corporation and to our Grand Knight 
Vincent Safina and most of all to Past Grand Knight John ���ƒ�”�”�‹�•�ä�����ï�•���•�‘���–�Š�ƒ�•�•�ˆ�—�Ž���ƒ�•�†��
grateful with all your help and support. ���ï�•���•�‘���„�Ž�‡�•�•�‡�†���–�Š�ƒ�–��I surrounded myself with 
great people.  I really appreciate all the things you all done and will do for us.  I will 
try my best to be a good leader. We work hard. We play hard. 

With God as our Leader and savior, may we prepare to live another year under his 
guidance. See you all in our first meeting of the year, 

God Bless  

Madam President 

Emily B. Harris 
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